
 

If disability or language assistance is needed, please contact SECOG at 860-889-2324, 
office@secogct.gov.  

Si necesita asistencia lingüística, por favor comuníquese a SECOG. 

如果需要残障或语言帮助，请联系 SECOG. 

 

5 Connecticut Avenue 
Norwich, CT 06360 
(860)889-2324 
secogct.gov 
 
Representing 22 towns, cities, and boroughs in 
Southeastern Connecticut. 

**Inquiries as of April 7, 2025** 

Frequently Asked Questions:  

RFQ for Professional Engineering Services 
 
Question #1: Will the selected consultant for this RFQ be allowed to prepare applications 
or designs for member municipalities on LOTCIP projects reviewed by SECOG during this 
contract period? 
 
Answer: No, the SECOG consultant may not review work completed by their own 
consultant firm.  
 
Question #2: Will there be multiple consultants selected from this RFQ? 
 
Answer: SECOG is considering awarding more than one consultant for this RFQ. Once 
executed, the selected consultants will be able to contract with member municipalities on 
LOTCIP projects during the contracted period. When the LOTCIP application is submitted, 
SECOG will review the identified design team and assign a different contracted consultant 
to perform these professional engineering services. 
 
 
Question #3: Will the selected consultant for this RFQ be precluded from participating in 
future RFQ/Ps for individual projects for the municipalities? 
 
Answer: No, the selected consultant may apply for municipal RFQ/Ps for projects utilizing 
non-LOTCIP funding. 
 
 
 


